

National Audit Office, 4th Floor, 157-197 Buckingham Palace Road, Victoria. London, SW1W 9SP

Tel No: +44 207 471 6613

25th September 2024

Mr Richard Moriarty **Chief Executive Officer** Civil Aviation Authority **Aviation House Beehive Ring Road** Crawley RH6 OYR West Sussex

economicregulation@caa.co.uk

Dear Richard,

Subject: London Gatwick Contracts & Commitments Extension

Turkish Airlines would like to voice its support for Gatwick Airport Limited's proposal to extend the current set of Commitments which underpin the framework of economic regulation of the airport. By extending these by another four years until 31 March 2029, it will provide financial and planning certainty for airlines such as us.

Gatwick Airport have engaged extensively regarding its proposal to extend the commitments framework. Turkish Airlines believe the change from RPI to CPI specifically will be key to real charges reducing during the period.

GAL strong Core Service Standards metrics combined with its ongoing engagement and commitment to enhance certain metrics, heightens our support for their proposals further.

Gatwick Airport's commitment to invest significantly during the extension period is also encouraging, with the annual CIP consultation process providing the ability to evolve the focus of investment during the period.

Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Mehmet GURULKAN

Yours sincer

General Manager, London